Develnement Management - Generic Email Account

From:

Sent: 25 January 2021 13:32

To: Development Management - Generic Email Account
Subject: RE: Planning comment 20/01887/IPL

From:

Sent: anuary :

To: Development Management - Generic Email Account <DevelopmentManagement@ pkc.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning comment 20/01887/IPL

Dear Sir
| refer to the above outline planning application and wish to object on the following grounds:

We already suffer from natural spring flooding and are concerned that the development will alter and increase the
current balance.

Surface water drainage has always been a problem along the slip road from the A9 to the A824.Will this add to the
problem or improve it.

Yours faithfully

Alan Whitnall



